
APGC Meeting, April 13, 2015 

Minutes 

Present: David Stodden, Michelle Bryan, Spencer Platt, Lucy Spence, Robbie Dedmon 

EDTE 712 course change proposal was reviewed by the committee. It was approved with recommended 
changes. Lucy Spence sent the recommendations to the submitter, Julia Lopez Robertson. 

The next meeting will be May 11, at 3:30 PM in the Dean’s Conference Room. 


